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AMHS THIS WEEK  

December 4-8, 2017   
 

From Tim Stewart 

 

Hi All –  

Congratulations to the cast of ASHLAND FALLS, and thank you to everyone who came 

out to support the students.  Sixteen students were involved in the production:  Actors 

Sofie Pedemonti, Lilah Ward, Simon Metcalfe, Gracie Smith, Jack Lane, Aimee Frank, 

Kaleigh Ward, Katie McCartney, Arianna Barrios, Sarah Tilley, Charlotte Fischer, Emma 

Hoover, Tess Belnap and Sophie Granger, Hostess Maria O'Dea and Stage Crew Mark 

Corey.   Thank you also to Play Directors Gayna Cross and James Aschmann and Stage 

Crew Denise Watts for all of their time and effort in producing a great show.  Photos by 

Gary Baker can be found on the AMHS website:  

http://www.arlingtonmemorialhighschool.org/.  

 

GNAT & AMHS 

The Greater Northeast Access Television 

(GNAT-TV) producers have visited AMHS 

twice in the past few weeks to interview our 

students.  They were first here to meet with 

the three international students enrolled at 

AMHS this year (shown here from left to right 

are):  Lukas Hoeeg-Honore (Denmark), 

Davide Bradaschia (Italy) and Juan Lallana 

Solanas (Spain).  GNAT’s Andrew McKeever 

http://www.arlingtonmemorialhighschool.org/
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interviewed the boys to learn more about the 

differences and similarities between school life in 

Arlington and in their countries.  You can view the 

video here:  http://gnat-tv.org/news-project-arlington-

exchange-students/ 
 

GNAT’s Ann Hammerle visited AMHS to interview the 

State Spelling Team Champions—Maria O’Dea, Emma 

Hoover, Charlotte Fischer and Sarah Tilley.  You can 

view the video here:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mICuJTUEcgY 

 

THANKS 

Thank you to Jim and Buddy Edgerton who again 

gifted AMHS with a tree.  The tree is on display in 

the Marsh Library for all to enjoy.   

 

WALKWAY 

The lines for the walkway along the school’s exit 

have been repainted.  Please be aware of 

pedestrians in this space, and if you have a 

student-driver at AMHS, please be sure to 

remind him/her to be aware as well—thanks! 

 

THE GOVERNOR'S INSTITUTE OF VERMONT:  WINTER 

WEEKENDS 

The Governor's Institute of Vermont announces two Winter Weekends in February. 

Winter Weekends are two-day intensive learning experiences for academically 

motivated 9-12 graders.  A wide range of 10 topics this year. Applications accepted 

starting December 10, 2017.  Tuition is on a sliding scale, so programs are accessible to 

all students. Learn more:  http://www.giv.org/winterweekend/  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS & CHECK THE CALENDAR @ 

http://www.arlingtonmemorialhighschool.org/  
 

 

TUESDAY, December 12 

 AMHS WINTER CHORUS CONCERT, 5:30PM & 6:45PM, Same Show, Mack PAC 
 

 

THURSDAY, December 14 

 Arlington Choruses Perform in Manchester, School Day 

 AMHS WINTER BAND CONCERT & ART SHOW, 6PM, Mack PAC 

http://gnat-tv.org/news-project-arlington-exchange-students/
http://gnat-tv.org/news-project-arlington-exchange-students/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mICuJTUEcgY
http://www.giv.org/winterweekend/
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Have a great weekend.  See you Monday.   

Tim 


